DIOCESE OF PENSACOLA-TALLAHASSEE



OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

October 16, 2012

Mr. Gene Church, J.D.
President
Divine Word Communications
doing business in Florida as
Divine Word Radio, Inc.
P.O. Box 866
Pensacola, Florida 32591

Dear Mr. Church:

Thank you for your request of July 9, 2012 and for the materials that you have provided. I wish to thank you for the services provided by your apostolate, Divine Word Radio, Inc. since 2006. By means of this letter, I am granting you permission to use the term "Catholic" in you radio programming, as per the provisions of the United States Conference of Catholic Bishop's Protocol for Catholic Media Programming and Media Outlets (June 2000 General Meeting).

May God bless your endeavors abundantly.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Gregory L. Parkes Bishop of Pensacola-Tallahassee